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The Department of Computer Science, S. Kula Women’s College organised a one-day Workshop on 

Cyber security Awareness in collaboration with National Institute of Electronics & Information 

Technology (NIELIT), Imphal on 3rd March 2016. The resource persons were Usham Sanjota Chanu, 

Project Associate, NIELIT Imphal and Tongbram Arpan Meitei A.E./STA, NIELIT, Imphal who deliberated 

at length on Cyber Crime and Computer Security. 65 students and teachers participated the workshop 

successfully. 
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